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TOP SECRET



we do 
not know 

much about 
the epsilon 

eridani 
system. 

we tell 
them a lot 

about us over 
the “quantum  

radio”, but they 
do not tell us 

much about 
themselves.

we do believe they 
live on a moon 
circling a gas 
planet, some ten 
light years from the 
earth.

we do think 
they are some 
kind of carbon 
based animal, 

like us, because 
they immediately 

grasped the 
concept of 

genes.



they asked for 
full digitalised 

copies of dna from 
thousands of 
humans as well as 
other 

organisms.

in 
return 

they have 
given us 

miracles, 
bloody 

miracles.

the 
anti-grav 

technology 
nasa is 

testing out. 
it came 
from 
them.

here at axa 
we are testing 
out the dna-
manipulation 
technology 

they have given 
us.



using a 
simple 

virus, we 
can recode 
the dna of 
any human 

being.

we can cure 
cancer, but we can 
also make men and 

women 
metamorphosize.

you add the 
required dna-
strings to the 

serum, and give it to 
a person, and that 
person immediately 

goes into a 
coma.

keep them 
nourished and 

give them lots of 
liquid, and their 
bodies will be 
transformed in 
less than two 

weeks.



if you want a gender-
change, some minor 

surgery is needed, but even 
that surgery will heal 

within a week.

are we looking 
at immortality? we 
do not know. at the 
moment this is all 

top secret. only the 
inner circle of the 

agency of 
xenocultural 

activities knows

well, 
and those 
we have 

changed.



this is 
where you 
come in.

the aliens 
insist that we 

should 
experiment on 

sex change 
procedures.

we 
need more 

doctors that 
can help us 

perform these 
procedures and 

study the 
effects. we need 
to know why the 

aliens are so 
interested 

in this.
and whether 

the people that 
are changed are 

some kind of 
trojan horse.



who knows, 
maybe this is 
some kind of 

invasion. invasion 
without 

travelling.

the one 
on this 

table is one 
of three we 
have been 
injecting 
lately.

volunteers? don’t 
ask. axa is 
military.

you will find 
that the body 

of this one has 
already been 

softened.



his testes 
have moved up 
into his body 

cavity, and is in 
the process of 
changing into 

ovaries.

really, so 
fast?

yes, 
the serum 
somehow 

bypasses the 
hormonal 

stage.

and the 
chest?



well, 
we may have 

to do 
something about 

that. there is 
growth, but 
maybe not 
enough.

moreover, 
this one had a 
rather large 
penis. it has 
reduced in 

size…

but 
we need 

to remove 
some of the 
remaining 

tissue.

the 
serum 

will create 
a perfect 
little clit 

on the basis 
of what is 

left.



Ben’s story



there were four of 
us. young, carefree, 
stupid.



axa, search for 
extraterrestrial 
life, it sounded so 
exciting, and we 
signed up. 

turned out they 
wanted us because 
none of us had any 
family left.

this is john. we have 
lost track of him.

this is my best 
friend, brian.

this is jason, a good 
guy, although a bit 
michevious.

and this is me, ben.



and this is how brian 
looks today. this is 
how he woke up on 
tuesday, in this bed, 
in this girly room.

he is still confused 
and frightened as 
all of us.



jason is coping much 
better than the rest 
of us. I don’t know 
why. he calls 
himself “the dumb 
blonde of the trio”. 
not that he has ever 
been stupid mind you.



i am… i don’t know… 
curious as to where 
this may lead us.



i have always been 
the jester, i guess, 
making the best of 
it.

and losing half my 
size and muscle 
mass does 
something to you.



besides, we are 
smoking hot.



on the tv there is 
only porn with 
young sweet girls 
being made love to 
by big men.

we have come to a 
point now where we 
wonder about the 
size of the man’s 
tool.



there is nothing 
subtle about the 
videos. if this is a 
scientific 
experiment, they 
want to see us go 
down on a man.



the reward is 
apparently to be 
fucked from behind.



good 
god, where 
did you find 
that thing?

i suspect it was the 
porn that finally 
made jason crack.



come 
on, it is too 

big for 
you.



i know, 
but i 

cannot 
sleep 

anymore. i 
think about 

sex all 
the time.



guys, 
someone’s 

coming.

guys? eh?

so, we are 
going to phase 

two of the 
experiment?

it is john!



the 
gang is 

complete 
again!

hi ben! 
is that 
really 
you?

god, 
you are so 

tall and big. 
when did you 

grow so 
big?

it is 
actually 

you who have 
become 

smaller, much 
smaller.



but why 
are you 
still 

yourself
?

you sold us out, 
didn’t you? you 
decided what we 

would look like.

remember, 
ben’s always had 

this thing for 
small teenage 

girls.

you 
are right, 
he wants 

them 
sweeter 

than 
sweet.



and 
look at 

you, you are 
barbie!

barbie with 
a dildo.

i was 
pissed 
now.

that is 
one good 
friend eh, 

selling his 
friends for 
a fantasy. and 

look, they 
have given 

him a bigger 
cock.



your 
father is 

one of the 
men in black, 

that 
figures.

my 
father 

works in 
axa.

well, i 
guess there 
isn’t much we 
can do about 

that, although 
jason would 

probably like a 
bite of this 

one.



come on 
jason.



come on, 
barbie!

and then jason did it! 
whatever they had did 
to us, was changing 
us in profound ways.



i could see how 
brian studied her 
carefully, thinking 
the same as i: would 
we do this as well?



fuck, she is 
so sexy.

there 
is not much 
of the boy 
left in this 

one

what 
about you 

ben?

a shiver ran down my 
spine.

you have 
become 
such a 

sweet, sexy, 
little 
thing.



don’t 
you need 

something 
big, now that 

you have 
lost your 

own?

fuck you 
john!

come 
on, ben! 

come down 
here!

i was feverish now. 
shivering. holding 
on to his cock for 
stability.

you are 
such a cock 

sucker.



john looked down at 
me with triumph in his 
eyes. He had three 
sexy teenage girls 
serving him. never 
mind that they were 
not really 
teenagers, or that 
they had been his 
male friends.



i could feel my 
nipples harden. 



i was still confused 
and shocked by what 
i had done. i giggled 
and left room for 
brian.

who is 
the 

cocksucker 
now, eh?

are 
you 

enjoying 
yourself, 

john?



you are 
so sexy! do 
you want him 

to fuck 
you?

oh my 
god, i don’t 

know.



we were slowly 
reduced to animals 
in heat.



i am going 
crazy.

can we 
really do 

this?

there 
is no way 

we will get 
our own 
bodies 
back.

you 
will 

remain this 
sweet 
barbie, 
jason.

i looked at her 
small body and 
marvelled.



oh my god!



take 
off your 
clothes!



we looked at jason 
riding that cock in 
fascination. i had a pussy like 

jason. i could do 
this too.i closed my eyes, 

trying to 
concentrate.

you 
want that 

cock, don’t 
you? take 

it!



the smell of pussy 
was overwhelming, 
but so was the scent 
of man.

you need 
to feel this! 

it is 
amazing!

he pulled me over to 
the bed and 
commanded me to 
climb on top of him.



i let myself slide 
down on his pole, 
inch by inch.

god
dam it, 

ben, you 
have a cock 

up your 
snatch. Do 

you like 
it?

brian could not wait 
any longer.





time 
to set you 
tits free, 

honey!

it is 
time to 

make you a 
fucking girl, 
that is what 

this is.



oh 
no, please, 

i have 
changed my 

mind.

but it was 
too late.



oh god!

there 
is no way 
back now, 

baby.



john was 
unstoppable now. he 
ordered us down on 
all four on the 
floor, fucking us 
hard, one at the 
time.



oh sure, this was him 
trying to show how 
big a boss he was, 
but i did not care.



liste
n boys, i 

cannot think 
of you as 
men any 
more.

you need 
new names.



he was right, of 
course. you could 
not look at that 
blonde with a big 
cock up her pussy, 
and still think of 
her as jason.





have you ever 
wondered: if you 
were me?
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